school & college network

ABA School and College Network

ABA is pleased to offer easy access to anti-bullying information, support and services
through our new subscription scheme tailored specifically for schools and colleges.

Starting from January 2011, Network membership brings you a range of benefits:

o Atermly newsletter with practical advice on tackling bullying in your school or college;
updates on policy and legislation; details of new resources and training courses;
information on the work of ABA members and the resources and services they can
provide; examples of good practice; case studies

o Use of the ABA School and College Network logo

e An Anti-bullying principles poster to display in your school or college

e Access to members only pages and a whole bank of classroom resources such as
lesson plans, assemblies and toolkits on the ABA Tools for Schools website (coming
soon)

e An Anti-Bullying Week pack sent to your school or college each September —
including teacher’s notes, lesson plans and activities, posters and stickers

e 10% discount on merchandise, training and conferences organised by ABA

o Opportunities to share your own examples of anti-bullying work and to celebrate your
achievements with other colleagues

Subscription to the School and College Network for 2011/12 is just £70 for those who
subscribe before 15 December 2010. Normal subscription price is £95.

Joining the School and College Network demonstrates your support for ABA's work in tackling
bullying. It will also give you opportunities to make sure government, local authorities and
others delivering anti-bullying services have a more informed view of the realities of working
with and for children and young people to tackle this serious issue.

To sign up visit:
http://www.anti-bullyingalliance.orq.uk/get involved/schools and colleges network.aspx




